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PSEG LONG ISLAND 
HOME PERFORMANCE PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 

Document #: HP 2024-06 
Announcement Date:  April 8, 2024 

 

RE: 2024 Home Energy Assessment Program Updates 
 

PSEG Long Island is pleased to announce the following changes to the Home Energy Assessment (HEA) process. 
 

 Effective April 1, 2024, and until further notice, completed and approved HEAs will receive $350 per 
assessment.   

 All HEAs must now include blower door testing results unless there is a valid and documented health and 
safety concern. 

 The program requirement to allow only one (1) HEA per PSEG Long Island account is changed to allow a 
maximum of two (2) HEA’s per account. 
 

Register Now!  On Tuesday, April 30, 2024, PSEG Long Island Energy Efficiency team will be hosting Manual J in a Day. 
This course covers the fundamentals of residential heat loss and heat gain calculations and takes the nationally 
recognized residential load calculation standard and breaks it down in a way that's easy to understand and apply. 
https://acca.org/education/manual-j-in-a-day 
 
Register Now! On Wednesday, May 1, 2024, PSEG Long Island Energy Efficiency team will be hosting Manual D in a 
Day.  This program is designed for the HVAC professional who will use both a pen and paper or a computer-based 
program to calculate duct sizes for residential structures. 
https://acca.org/education/manual-d-in-a-day 
 
Please use the links provided above to register on the ACCA website. Once the course is completed, PSEG Long Island 
will reimburse 80% of the event costs. We will provide detailed instructions on how to get reimbursed prior to the 
class dates. 
 
The PSEG Long Island’s Energy Efficiency team holds Open House Events every Friday from 9AM to 10AM at the TRC 
office at 395 North Service Road, Suite 409, Melville, NY 11747 or you can join us on our Virtual Open House 
meetings. 
 
If you have any issues with the Home Comfort Program or rebate application, you can contact myself, Scott Swezey, 
(sswezey@trccompanies.com) or Sophia Desir (sdesir@trccompanies.com) with questions. 
 

On behalf of the entire Home Performance team, thank you for your continued participation! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Josh Ebner 
 

Program Manager, Home Comfort and Home Performance Programs 
Jebner@trccompanies.com  
631.479.7582 
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